
 
 

 

October 21, 2019 

Congresswoman Haley Stevens 

United States Representative for Michigan’s 11th Congressional District 

227 Cannon HOB 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Representative Stevens, 

 

The transportation industry is currently undergoing an unprecedented transformation with disruptive 

technologies and shifting consumer expectations driving the change. Cutting edge solutions like cloud 

enabled sensors, smart audio and Vehicle-to-Everything (V2X) communications will bring improved 

safety, efficiency, environmental benefits and accessibility to diverse communities of all kinds.  

  

When it comes to advancing the future of mobility and transportation, robust engagement between 

public and private entities is essential for enabling meaningful innovation and fostering consumer trust.  

  

As leaders in the connected and autonomous vehicle space, HARMAN supports the October 25th, 2019 

field hearing “Smart Transportation and Mobility in Suburban Communities,” hosted by Congresswoman 

Haley Stevens. We are proud to engage Congress, regulators and other public sector organizations to 

educate them on the technical aspects and potential benefits of relevant mobility technologies. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Darrin Shewchuk 

 

Vice President of Public Affairs and Communications 

HARMAN 

400 Atlantic Street, 15th Floor  

Stamford, CT 06901 


